
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to thank the general public for utilizing 

the additional locations (Ato Boldon and Larry Gomes Stadiums) that have been put 

in place to support vehicle transfer transactions.  

 

While many customers have chosen to utilize the Ato Boldon Stadium, the Licensing 

Division strongly encourages persons to ALSO visit the Larry Gomes Stadium, 

Arima, which is fully equipped to conduct vehicle transfers.   

 

Members of the public are reminded that NO appointment is required to access this 

service (vehicle transfer) at both facilities.  

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport thanks the general public for their continued 

cooperation.  
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